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March 23, 2020 

Dear Bentley Families, 

While I certainly do not wish to be repetitive, I do want to ensure that everybody is on the same 

page. Today, Governor Whitmer issued Executive Order 2020-21 stating in part: 

No person or entity shall operate a business or conduct operations that require workers to 

leave their homes or places of residence except to the extent that those workers are 

necessary to sustain or protect life or to conduct minimum basic operations. 

This order is active through midnight of Monday, April 13th. Food distribution is considered 

essential, thus Bentley is allowed to continue to prepare and distribute food. For the next two 

weeks, the schedule is as follows: 

Monday, Mar. 23: Breakfast & Lunch 

Tuesday, Mar. 24: Breakfast & Lunch 

Wednesday, Mar. 25: Breakfast & Lunch (for Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday) 

 

Monday, Mar. 30: Breakfast & Lunch (for Monday & Tuesday) 

Wednesday, Apr. 1: Breakfast & Lunch (for Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday) 

The busses will depart Bentley High School at 10:00 a.m. as they have been doing. If you miss 

the bus, you may still stop by Bentley High School on those dates between 11:00 a.m. and 12:00 

p.m. Additionally, Central Office will be staffed on Mondays and Wednesdays from 9:00 a.m.-

1:00 p.m. If you have any questions, please call (810) 591-9100. All messages will be forwarded 

to me and I will either answer the messages or forward them to the appropriate person for a 

response.  

“I will love the light for it shows me the way, yet I will endure the 
darkness for it shows me the stars.” – Og Mandino 

Look for the stars during this time and enjoy their light, not least of which are your children! 

I wish you well, 

Kristy Spann 

Superintendent 
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